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All executive board present for meeting.

President: Isaac Humiston 
 Executive Vice President: Rebekah Stone
 VP for Diversity & Awareness: Selena Guzman
 VP for Community Engagement: Aliviah Chum 

Approval of Minutes Approve the minutes from the previous meeting. 
Unanimously Approve 3-0

Isaac H. (President) – Thank you for coming together for this special ad hoc meeting. In the regular meeting last week ASG denied purchase for uniforms because the council could not comfortably confirm the 42k request. Over the weekend multiple administrators came together to create a solution for the meeting for this afternoon. Before we proceed, we want to share that we are very committed to all students including student athletes. I wanted to make that clear. The council has had a time to review new request, totaling $28,832.20, which would provide 20 home and away for softball and 35 home and away for baseball. The revised amount does not include tax or shipping, total cost $31,571.25 not with shipping. In addition to supporting students the foundation has offered to help this cause. 
Lisa Smith (Foundation Director): Thank you for the opportunity to be here on behalf of the college foundation. I have had the opportunity to meet with the council and recognize their interests in partnership. In light of their budget constraints, we had a good meeting on how we can partner with funding for athletics and what is available in the budget. We have come to an agreement on what that partnership would look like so this can happen. What this would look like: That part of this request includes, that socks, belts, and hats will be picked up by the foundation. Fundraising amounts already collected, will be kept for other athletic needs. Thanks to the governing board to take time, budgets are tight, things are changing. We are happy to partner with the student council so students can get out and play. 
New Business:
Isaac H. – On behalf of all students, thank you for supporting students in a wide variety of ways. In consideration of the foundation support, and in light of our budget, I recommend to allocate 20k with the foundation picking up the remaining balance. The remaining $8,832.20, plus tax and shipping will be covered by the Grays Harbor College Foundation.
	Unanimously Approved 3-0 


Open Floor 
Camryn S. (Athletic Specialist) – On behalf of the entire athletics department we say thank you. We know it’s been a difficult week and thank you for pulling together this emergency meeting for us. 

Meeting Adjourned at 4:07 p.m. 
